A Compendium of Recognition Letters for AMIE

Government of India, Office of the Chief Engineer, Hirakud Dam Project,
P.O. Hirakud Colony, Dist. Sambalpur, Orissa.

Dated the 13th September, 1957
No. E-7/57/Sup(14)/8261

To

The Examiations Officer

The Institution of Engineers (India)
8 Gokhale Road, Calcutta—20

Subject :- Sections A & B of A.M.L.E. (India)
Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter No. 158/00491 dated 5-9-1957, on the above cited subject, | am to
inform you that the passing of Sections A & B of Associate Membership Examination of the Institution of
Engineers (India) is being considered as equivalent to the passing of an Engineering Degree Examination of an
Indian University for employment on the Hirakud Dam Project.

Yours faithfully
Sd/-
Girdhari Lal
Administrative Officer
For Chief Engineer, Hirakud Dam Project
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